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                Department of Social Work, Holy Cross College has conducted alumna batch meet for the  

batch 2019-21 on 19th April 2022.They shared their feedback on various aspects of department of 

Social Work. Placement details and job opportunities were discussed with them.

        One more alumna batch meet was conducted for the batch 2020-22 on 4th August 2022. They 

shared their new jobs and helped their classmates to get some contacts and opening for jobs for 

those who didn’t get their jobs.






